Sushma Rai
Warm Greetings to you all,
I have been teaching in Fukien Secondary School for several years. This year, I will be teaching regular English to students of 1C and 6E. I will also be helping S.2 students in BOB class. Like any teacher, I have some expectations of my students.
I expect my 1C students first to adapt to this new secondary school life and work together as a family in harmony with guidance from teachers. As things in secondary schools are done differently, 1C should learn to manage their time well and respect individual differences. Also, they should learn to develop self-control and learn to follow teachers’ instructions closely.
As for 6E students, I expect them to pull their socks up to towards the common goal which is to sail through HKDSE. The English Department has been working hard to provide ample opportunities to enrich their language proficiency. I strongly recommend them to appreciate, make good use of the opportunities and seek help from teachers when necessary.I hope that they can make the best of their last school year.
I hope students of BOB class would appreciate the extra lessons arranged for them to polish their advance writing skills.  
“We may encounter many defeats but we must not be defeated.”                     
-Maya Angelou
